

19 February 2019
Dear Reference: OIA-2018/19-0412
Official Information Act request relating to payments to InternetNZ in the past 10 years
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 7 February 2019. You requested:
"How much money has the government given to the non-profit organisation InternetNZ in the last 10 years, and on what dates where these payments made?"
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) is only able to respond on behall of our department, and we can confirm that DPMC has no record of giving money to the non-profit organisation InternetNZ in the last 10 years.
The State Services Commission maintains a webpage that provides detail of Government Agencies' Chief Executives, and links to their agencies' website (www.ssc.govt.nz/ce-photo-file). This webpage may prove useful if you wish to make similar requests to other specific Government agencies.
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 28(3) of the Act.
Finally, for your information, this letter will be published on DPMC's website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be removed for publication.
Yours sincerely
Clare Ward

Executive Director, Strategy, Governance and Engagement